THE WASHINGTON POST COMPANY

1150 Fifteenth Street, N. W., Washington, D. C. 20071

KATHARINE GRAHAM
Chairman of the Board

December 3, 1982

Dear Ambassador Negroponte:

I was disturbed to get your letter and have asked the editors of Newsweek to investigate the story. I am particularly sorry because I know we have a great mutual friend in Frank Wisner.

I know they will be in touch with you, and I will keep in touch with them.

Sincerely,

tatharme palenn

The Honorable
John D. Negroponte
Embassy of the United States of America
Tegucigalpa, Honduras

Dept. of State, RPS/IPS, Margaret P. Grafeld, Dir. (V) Release (1)/Excise (1) Deny (1) Declassify Date (2/2/48) Exemption